

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG22 4PQ

Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons) Headteacher Mrs Jo Padfield BA (Hons) Deputy Headteacher

2 01256 350313

Email: parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk

Website: www.hwis.hants.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

17th January 2025

Hedgehog Class have worked very hard this term and have earned all 10 parts of their Class Charter and have chosen their charter treat!! The charter treat will take place in the morning of Wednesday 22nd January.

We have chosen to have a teddy bears picnic and wear their own clothes. They only need to bring a teddy with them and wear something they would like with sensible shoes, we will provide everything.

We are all looking forward to having a lovely day!!

Thank you

Mrs Hilton and Mrs Lee















